
                                                                                                                                        16th  July 2023 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions this Weekend

Recently Deceased from Parish 

Fr Mark Leenane, Conor Mc Feeney,  Denis 
Keating & Rose Quigley 

Saturday 6.30pm Mass Intentions                   
Recently Deceased  Geraldine Billane 
Kathleen Stenson Pauline Corcoran 

Anniversary  Patrick Mary & Peter Lyons 
John Smullen 

Intentions Birthday Remembrance Noreen 
Lally Eddie O Malley Remembrance 

 ------------------------------------------------

Sunday 10am

Recently Deceased  

Denis O Neill Paddy O Brien 

Anniversaries Mary Flynn Mary Phipps 
Michael Fortune Mary Lambe Mary & 
Joseph Fitzpatrick 

 ---------------------------------------------------

Sunday 12pm

Recently Deceased Fr Mark Leenane Paula 
Whelan Rose Quigley Kathleen Stenson 
Conor Mc Feeney Josephine Prout 

Special Intentions Get Well Clodagh

Mass and Blessing of  Graves will 
take place in Templeogue Cemetary 
Saturday 22nd  July at 3pm  

We would be grateful to any of  you who 
received a tax claim CHY3 cert to return 
them as soon as possible to parish office 

Koins for Kids  Wish to acknowledge with 
thanks the sum of  9124.89 plus lots of 
non-euro coins and notes  donated by you the 
parishioners of St Jude’s to this worthy cause if you 
have any small euro coins lying around in jam jars or 
containers please drop them to the parish office or if 
you have any foreign currency either pm es or coins all
donations will be greatly received thank you for your 
continued generosity to this cause as they try to raise 
1 million euro to purchase a new paediatric MRI 
scanner for the New Children’s Hospital  please help 
them if you can. So far amount raised is in excess of 
500000-euro  every little helps

Christenings St Jude’s If  you wish to have 
your child christened here in St Judes you
need to come and request baptism with Fr
Brendan you can can 
emailjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to 
request dates and registration form we 
only do dates for 3 months at a time one 
Saturday at 4pm and one Sunday at 1pm 
the dates from now to end of  September 
are  

July  Sunday 23rd at 1pm August Saturday 
5th 4pm Sunday 20th August 1pm 
September Sat 2nd 4pm Sunday 17th 1pm 

The Legion of Mary Under  Mary's Mantle are 

holding a young adult conference in all hallows 

DCU 19th-20th August 10am to 8pm Saturday 

10am to 5pm on Sunday Cost 2 day ticket 60 euro 

Sat only 40 euro Sunday only 30euro  overnight 

rates available 10 per cent discount for Students to 

buy tickets log on to Eventbrite.com to arrange 

overnight accomadation call 0851442423 or email 

deusetpatria@gmail.com 

included each day talks, workshops,mass, 
adoration,lunch,dinner, social gathering 

-------------------------------------
We Extend our deepest sympathy  to the Leenane Family 

in Glendown on the passing of Fr Mark Leenane many of 

you will know Mark as he grew up here and was regulary 

helped out here during his holidays home we extend our 

sympathy to all his parishioners in Westminister in 

London where he was parish priest for many years.

 We have a Ukranian Family seeking house 
to rent in 
Templeogue/Greenhills/Walkinstown for a 
period of 1 year from September HSE will 
pay some of rent and family both parents are 
working will make up balance they  have 
children in local schools here if anyone 
knows of a house possibly in probate that 
would be available from September for 
6months to  a  year please let Catherine in 
parish office know 

 let Catherine in Parish office know 01 
4600127 or email 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com         

The local conference of the St Vincent
De Paul wish to acknowledge with 
thanks the sum of 1780.00 taken up at 
their church gate collection last 
weekend next collection will be in 
September 

WORLD DAY FOR GRANDPARENTS AND THE 
ELDERLY

“His mercy is from age to age” (Luke 1:50) is the theme 

chosen by the Holy Father for the third World Day for 

Grandparents and the Elderly and for the Message, that 

bears the date of the Feast of the Visitation. This year’s 

celebration dedicated to grandparents and the elderly will 

take place on Sunday, July 23, just days before the start 

of World Youth Day in Lisbon.

The National Grandparents’ Pilgrimage will take place 

in Knock on Sunday, July 23. All are welcome for this 

wonderful celebration of family and faith through the 

generations. The principal celebrant and homilist will be 

Bishop Denis Nulty, Bishop of Kildare & Leighlin and 

chair of the Bishops’ Council for Marriage and the 

Family. Music will be by the combined choirs of Knock 

Shrine who will be joined by Dana for ‘Lady of Knock’ 

and her new hymn ‘Light the Flame’. For more 

information 

see www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org.

On Saturday 22nd our Morning Prayer here in
the Church at 10am will be for all 
grandparents if you wish to join us 

The Creed 

I believe in one God, the Father 
almighty, maker of heaven and earth,of all 
things visible and invisible.I believe in one 
Lord Jesus Christ, the Only Begotten Son of 
God,born of the Father before all ages. God 
from God, Light from Light, true God from 
true God,begotten, not made, consubstantial

with the Father;Through him all things were 
made.For us men and for our salvation he 
came down from heaven, and by the Holy 
Spirit was incarnate  of the Virgin Mary,  
and became man. For our sake he was 
crucified  under Pontius Pilate,he suffered 
death and was buried, and rose again on the 
third day in accordance with the 
Scriptures.He ascended into heaven and is 
seated at the right hand of the Father.He will 
come again in glory to judge the living and 
the dead and his kingdom will have no 
end.I believe in the Holy Spirit,the Lord, the 
giver of life,who proceeds from the Father 
and the Son,    who with the Father and the 
Son    is adored and glorified,   who has 
spoken through the prophets.   I believe in 
one, holy, catholic,  and apostolic 
Church.    I confess one baptism for the 
forgiveness of sins   and I look forward to 
the resurrection    of the dead and the life of 
the world to come.Amen

SUMMER DUES

Summer Dues collection for the support of priests is 

taking place again this year envelopes are on tables in 

porch if you can help out please return envelopes to 

parish office or place in safe at back of church 

    

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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